
Size: W5
Length: 8.38” | 213mm
Width: 1.77” | 45mm 

8.38”

1.77”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: W6
Length: 8.77” | 223mm
Width: 1.85” | 47mm 

8.77”

1.85”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: W7/M6
Length: 9.17” | 233mm
Width: 1.88” | 48mm 

9.17”

1.88”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: W8/M7
Length: 9.56” | 243mm
Width: 1.96” | 50mm 

9.56”

1.96”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: W9/M8
Length: 9.96” | 253mm
Width: 2.04” | 52mm 

9.96”

2.04”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: W10/M9
Length: 10.35” | 263mm
Width: 2.12” | 54mm 

10.35”

2.12”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: W11/M10
Length: 10.74” | 273mm
Width: 2.16” | 55mm 

10.74”

2.16”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: W12/M11
Length: 11.14” | 283mm
Width: 2.20” | 56mm 

11.14”

2.20”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: W12/M11
Length: 11.14” | 283mm
Width: 2.20” | 56mm 

11.14”

2.20”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: W13/M12
Length: 11.53” | 293mm
Width: 2.24” | 57mm 

11.53”

2.24”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: M14
Length: 12.28” | 312mm
Width: 2.28” | 58mm 

12.28”

2.28”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: M15
Length: 12.67” | 322mm
Width: 2.28” | 58mm 

12.67”

2.28”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.



Size: M16
Length: 13.03” | 331mm
Width: 2.32” | 59mm 

13.03”

2.32”

Please measure your foot to 
determine your correct size

1.  Place heel against wall.

2.  Measure length from wall  to the tip of 
       your big toe.

3.  Choose the insole that fits the length of
       your foot. If the length of your foot is 
       between sizes, choose a size down.


